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LEGENDS

Look Who’s Booked for April!

We asked and he said yes! “He” being Steve Kornacki, National Political
Correspondent for NBC News and MSNBC. Steve will be Zooming in from New
York for our next meeting, April 8 at 11 a.m.

Steve is familiar to many viewers as the analyst standing in front of those red
state/blue state maps during election season. He’s also an author who has written
a book and scores of articles for the Wall Street Journal, New York Times and
many more publications. If those accomplishments aren’t enough, he was also
named one of People magazine’s “sexiest men alive.”

We’ll be sending details in the April newsletter. In the meantime, save the date
‘cause it’s gonna be a good one!

Keeping Our Club Alive in Tough Times
Your VBL board members are doing our darndest to keep our little social club alive and well as we enter Year Two
of the pandemic. You can help by paying your dues in a timely manner, only $20 this year. If you’re not already
paid up for 2021, please do so either by PayPal or check. PayPal: Click on the “Second Money” tab. Type in
ron@middlekauff.tv as the recipient. Indicate that you wish to send $20 and then press the Send button. By check:

Make out a check for $20 payable to Valley Broadcast Legends and mail to P.O. Box 601861, Sacramento, CA
95860-1861. Thank you!

In Case You Missed It
We had a terrific February meeting featuring
veteran political reporter Steve Swatt and Bertha
Gorman, grandmother of poet and activist Amanda
Gorman. The meeting has been recorded, so if you
missed it and would like to hear the audio
recording, send an email to Allen Chamberlin,
VBL-geek@theguys.org, and he will send you the
link.

Your next full newsletter will arrive on April 1. Till then, stay safe!




